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      9th July 2017                       Minister: Rev’d Alistair Jones 
Your organist for today is Dr Anthony Orton.  

 

 

 

 

10:30 am Morning Worship 

Led by Deacon Jenny Jones. 

 
 

Introit 
Call to worship  
Hymn: StF 22 “Come all ye people,” (x3) 
Opening Prayers 
Action for Children 
Hymn: StF 118 “Tell me who made all of creation” 
Family News 
J Team leave 
Anthem 
Reading: Luke 15: 25-32 (P1049) 
Do you know yourself? 
Hymn: StF 662 “Have you heard God’s voice” 
Reading: Deuteronomy 6: 1-9 (P185) 
Finding meaning 
Hymn: StF 45 “Earth’s Creator” 
Prayers of Intercession 
The Lord’s Prayer 
Offertory 
Hymn: StF 67 “This, this is the God we adore” 
Blessing 

 

This week and into next…………. 
 

Sun 9
th

 July 2:00-4:00 Litter Pick for Horsforth. Meet at Fink Hill Car 

Park with gloves. 

Mon 10
th

 July 9:30 am The luncheon club staff meeting will be held at 

Doreen’s, 17 Hunger  Hills Avenue to plan from 

September to December 2017.  

Any new members will be most welcome.  

 

Tues 11
th

 July 09:00 am Prayer Meeting in the Quiet Room. 

Tues 11
th

 July 10:00 am Tuesday Coffee Morning in the Small Hall. 

Wed 12
th

 July 2:00 pm Line Dancing in the Main Hall. 

Wed 12
th

 July 6:15 pm Wednesday Break will walk around Yeadon Tarn 

followed by fish & chip sipper at Murgatroyd’s. 

Meet at 6:15 pm at car park nearest to the 

playground or 7pm at Murgatroyd’s if not 

walking. Names to Margaret Simmons (2252734) 

by Monday 10
th

 July please. 

Thu 13
th

  July 10:45 am Bible Fellowship at 63 West End Lane. For more 

information 2583239. 

Sat  14
th

  July 10:00-12:00 Shopper Coffee Morning at Central. 

Sat 14
th

 July 4:00-5:30 Messy Church in the Activity Room for primary 

school children and their parents/carers. 

   

   

 

HOLIDAY CLUB AT THE GROVE      14th - 18th August  (10.00- 12.30) 
Letters, about the Holiday Club, are being distributed to all our uniformed 
organisations and to all our Horsforth primary schools.  Prayers would be appreciated 
for all the necessary planning and publicity, and for the children and helpers to be 
involved. For more information 2589093. 
  

Prayer Handbooks   2017-2018 
These are being ordered  this week.  If you have never used one but 
would like a copy please contact 2589093 

    
 

Horsforth in Bloom Litter Pick.  The judges will visit Horsforth on July 12th for the 

Summer judging.  Horsforth in Bloom group would be very grateful for help with a 

Litter Pick today, 9th July, from 2.00 to 4.00, meeting at Fink Hill car park.  Pickers 

and sacks provided but bring  gloves. 
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and years ahead. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

   Also Today…… 
10:15 –Crèche up to 4 years in the Main Hall.  

10:20 –J-Team in the Small Hall. 

10.30 –Morning Worship at the Grove led by Deacon       

         Jenny Jones. 

 4:00 –United Evening Service at Woodside led by the 

        Revd Godfrey Nicholson. 

            ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~    

Morning Coffee/Tea served in the Main Hall after the 

Service today by members of the JMA. 

Your Stewards for today are:  

Margaret Shingler & Kath Ashby. 

You were welcomed at the door by:  

Pauline Low & Kate Collins. 

Flowers were provided by:  

Mrs A Lawrence & Mrs M Butterworth. 
 

FAMILY NEWS: Please remember friends 

who would value your prayers.   
Mary Hart, Ros Revell, Christine Wilson, Kathleen Taylor, 
Florence Bonfield, Shirley Crawford, Brian & Margaret Ball, 

Jack Myers, Hilda Massey, Joan Kaye & Janette Mawson. 

 

Items for the bulletin should be  

posted through the Parlour door  

or telephoned to Sharon Firth on  

0113 2582742 OR   

E-mailed to  

sharon.firth@ntlworld.com 

by 5pm on Wednesdays   

 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 16th  JULY  2017.  
 
 
 

10:15 :Crèche UP TO 4 YEARS in the Main Hall. 
10:20 :J-Team in the Small Hall. 
10:30 :Holy Communion Service at the Grove led by the Revd  
           Madeleine Andrews. 
  6:00 :Evening Service at the Grove led by the Revd Tim 
           Boocock. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Until the arrival of our new Minister, Revd Mark Godfrey, in 

September please send any requests to arrange funerals, weddings 

or baptisms to the  Superintndent Rev Tim Boocock, by email if at 

all possible, Email: timboocock@hotmail.com      Tel: 07926584858 

 

 

 

   The Luncheon Club 
The luncheon club staff meeting will 
be held on  Monday 10th July at 
Doreen’s, 17 Hunger  Hills Avenue, 
at 9-30am to plan from September 
to December 2017.  
Any new members will be most 
welcome.  
Any messages please contact 
Barbara 2583807.  
Many thanks to all Staff. 
 
 

Items for the bulletin should be  

posted through the Parlour door  

or telephoned to Sharon Firth on  

0113 2582742 OR   

E-mailed to  

sharon.firth@ntlworld.com 

by 5pm on Wednesdays   

 

Premises Manager: 
Alan Firth 43 New St, Horsforth . 

Tel:-0113 2582742. Mobile:-

07985745525. 

Off duty Sat from 12.00 noon and all day 

Sunday. Would any group wishing to 

remove items of equipment from the 

premises please contact Alan in the first 

instance. 
 

  

  
 

 

Foodbanks in Leeds North and West 
Thank you to all who put food in the Foodbank trolley in the porch.   
All items are much appreciated but current shortages are: 
Tinned rice pudding, Tinned tomatoes, Custard, Tinned fruit,  

Toilet rolls and as always, longlife fruit juice and long life milk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Vera O'Hara would like to 

thank all her friends at the 

Grove for the very many cards 

and letters received after the 

tragic death of her youngest 

daughter Alison whilst she was 

on holiday in Greece. They will 

be a great comfort to her and all 

her family in the very difficult 

months and years ahead. 

 

 

The bulb order forms for Spring 2018 flowering are 

now available in the  

narthex or the display at the top of the stairs, near the 

lift. If you cannot find one ask Keith to refill! 

Orders by end July, bulbs delivered in mid 
September. Thank you. 

mailto:timboocock@hotmail.com

